
From: Robert Gore 

Sent: 27 September 2022 14:27 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Application No. 2022/0624/L - Hampstead Police Station 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Sirs, 
 
I want to raise an objection to the proposed development on the grounds that it will add to the 
vehicular congestion on this part of Downshire Hill. 
 
Downshire Hill is used heavily by much of the traffic passing through Hampstead and there is 
usually a queue of vehicles that build up before the junction. 
 
This will become more acute during the proposed building works with construction traffic. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
Robert Gore, 

 


